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Advice

An excursion to grotta di Tiberio in the archeological arca
of Sperlonga (see https://goo.gl/DO1E]T) will be
offered at no cost to all participants to the conference and
theiraccompanying people for the aftenoon of Wednesday
7 June. In order to properly organize the trip, we kindly ask
thatall people willing to participate register their intent by

the organizers” desk no later than in the early aftenoon of
Tuesday 6 June.

The Organizing committee




